members. Therefore, your continuous support at all our events is vital for this to succeed.

Click on Fundraising Proceeds and Allocations to give a complete breakdown for the season.

On Going Fundraiser

Thank you to everyone who joined our 50/50 club. Draws took place at the end of each month. The winning numbers were:-

Month	1st Prize - £20	2nd Prize - £10	3rd Prize - £8
OCTOBER	No. 25	No. 26	No. 29
NOVEMBER	No. 1	No. 16	No. 25
DECEMBER	No. 38	No. 35	No. 24
JANUARY	No. 27	No. 5	No. 30
FEBRUARY	No. 11	No. 18	No. 7
MARCH	No. 4	No. 28	No. 13
APRIL	No. 17	No. 34	No. 36
MAY	No. 19	No. 10	No.15
JUNE	No. 29	No. 12	No. 11
JULY	No. 24	No. 32	No. 3

Congratulations to all winners!

You can join the club at any time. Click on the link below for the form.

50/50 Club - Details

50/50 Number Allocations 2010-2011.doc

Newsletters

News Letter Issue 08 - June 2011.doc News Letter Issue 07 - January 2011.doc News Letter Issue 06 - November 2010.doc News Letter Issue 05 - September 2010.doc

Fundraising Events

Picnic in the Park - Sunday 10th July 2011

What a brilliant day! We had a Family Fun Day with plenty of games and activities including a Shootathon, Welly throwing, etc. People paid to put someone in the stocks and others paid to throw wet sponges at them Needless to say this raised the most! Tickets were only £2 per person and everyone enjoyed themselves - they didn't want to go home! Well done to everyone; we raised a magnificent £581.20!

Summer Raffle

This year we concentrated on having the majority of prizes as Flames merchandise. Lots of tickets were purchased and we raised £42.65.

Easter Quiz

Although we did not have the take up hoped for those that returned their forms all did very well answering the questions! It was certainly challenging! We did manage to raise £18.00 though!

Chinese Night - 24th February 2011

This was a wonderful evening where everyone socialised and the restaurant had a eat as much as you can buffet as well! The tickets were only £10 and the restaurant returned 40% of this to club as a donation. With the envelope rally we raised a total of £336.00.

Curry Night - 26th October 2010

The club had this as a fundraiser last year and because of its success we decided to hold it again. We were not disappointed!

With the raffle on the night we raised £288.00!

1 of 1 17/04/2012 18:40